
County Highway G76 HMA Resurfacing Project – County of Warren 

 

Proposed recipient:  

County of Warren 

301 N. Buxton Street 

Indianola, IA 50125 

 

Requested amount:  

$4,900,000  

 

Explanation of request:  

The funding would be used for resurfacing approximately 7 miles of roadway on County 

Highway G76 from the City of New Virginia to State Highway 69. More specifically, the project 

will consist of a 4-inch thick hot mix asphalt (HMA) overlay in multiple lifts with an additional 

four feet of base widening and includes limited full-depth concrete patching, drain tile install, 

and minor culvert repair work. The overall typical section will consist of a 30 ft. wide pavement 

surface with 11 ft. wide lanes to match current conditions, serve as a traffic calming measure, 

and align with complete streets design criteria. The rural land use context will apply to this 

project per the 2018 AASHTO Green Book. 


